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MEDIA RELEASE 
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On December 1, 2019 at 0216 hours, inmate Michael Alexander, 69, was pronounced dead at Denver Health 
Medical Center. Mr. Alexander was transferred to the Colorado Department of Corrections on May 31, 2018 to 
receive special medical care. 
 
No foul play is suspected. Next of kin have been notified. 
 
Alexander has been in DOC custody since July 8, 1987. He was serving two consecutive 99-year sentences for 
Murder in the First Degree and Kidnapping. 
 
His death is the fourth in DOC custody this year.  
 
Department records are generally not subject to release because they contain confidential medical, security and 
personnel information.   
 

 


